
 

  
 
 
Call for Participants - CTO Junior Faculty Consortium at Academy of Management 
 
 
The CTO Division is pleased to announce the Junior Faculty Consortium (JFC) will be held on 
Friday August 4th as part of the Academy of Management Annual Meeting. The workshop will 
take place from 10 am to 4pm in Boston, MA. 
 
The purpose of the workshop is to explore strategies and helpful practices for developing 
successful academic careers. Over the years, the CTO (and before that OCIS) Junior Faculty 
Consortium has played a significant role in helping hundreds of scholars develop their careers 
and build professional relationships. This year’s topics include reviewing and editing, 
publication quality and quantity, tenure and promotion, academic integrity, work-life balance, 
developing professional relationships, and other topics of interest to pre-tenure faculty. 
 
Faculty advisors include:  
 

• Michael Barrett (Cambridge University) 
• Andrew Burton-Jones (University of Queensland) 
• Samer Faraj (McGill University) 
• Seamas Kelly (University College Dublin) 
• Shaila Miranda (University of Oklahoma) 
• Eric Monteiro (NTNU) 
• Eivor Oborn (WBS) 
• Wanda Orlikowski (MIT) 
• Suprateek Sarker (University of Virginia) 
• Susan Scott (LSE) 
• Matthew Weber (Rutgers University) 
 

 
 
All untenured faculty and post-docs with an interest in information systems, organizational 
communication, and/or information science are invited to participate, so please make plans 
to attend.  
 
To register, please send an email to Michael Barrett at m.barrett@jbs.cam.ac.uk with a brief 
cover letter (stating name, current academic institution, year of PhD graduation) and a copy of 
your current CV. Indicate whether you have attended the CTO Junior Faculty Consortium in a 
prior year(s).  Put “CTO JFC” in the Subject line.  Please register before May 1, 2023. Space is 
limited. 
 
Best Wishes,  
 
Michael 


